
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Board of Directors, Massachusetts School Building Authority 

FROM: John K. McCarthy  

DATE: March 18, 2015 

RE:       Sales Tax Update 
 
 
Attached, please find monthly tax collection statements and collection summary tables 
released by the Department of Revenue (“DOR”) for the months of January and February 
2015. 
 
The preliminary data provided by the DOR through February indicates that SMART 
collections for fiscal year 2015 through February totaled $506.7 million, representing 
approximately $22.9 million (4.7%) actual growth from fiscal year 2014 collections 
through the same period.   
 
The Commonwealth’s fiscal year 2015 estimate for SMART collections is approximately 
$772.3 million.  The fiscal year 2015 estimate represents approximately $45 million 
(6.2%) growth over fiscal year 2014 actual collections.   
 
Additionally, the Commonwealth has arrived at a consensus revenue estimate for fiscal 
year 2016, and the estimate projects SMART collections of $803.9 million for fiscal year 
2016.  The Commonwealth’s fiscal year 2016 estimate for SMART collections represents 
approximately 4% growth over fiscal year 2015 projected collections. 
 
Staff will continue to monitor sales tax collections against projections and update the 
Board on collections at the June 3, 2015 meeting of the Board. 
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